
From: Tom Snow
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2009 10:47 AM
To: gary@garyjohnlarosa.com
Subject: Kudos!

Dear Gary,

Sending you my praise and thanks for the wonderful production of  
Footloose you've created. Terrific cast; strong voices, solid acting  
and altogether downright appealing. Production values are great. You  
could teach a course on how to make an economic and highly portable  
show look rich and delicious!

I am one grateful composer.

Thanks for taking such good care of our baby.

With best wishes for continued success in all you do,

Tom


